
 

Math Bridge Project (MBP) 
We are pleased to announce the 2nd year of the Math Bridge Project (MBP, which is a co-promoted 
series of events by two of our state mathematics organizations, the Wisconsin Mathematics Council 
(WMC) and the Wisconsin Section of the Mathematical Association of America (MAA).  In 2024-25 we 
have four events planned.  All events will be held on Wednesdays on Zoom from 4:00 – 5:00 p.m. 

This project was developed to bring members of both organizations together to share the great work 
that each of them are doing related to PK-16 mathematics and mathematics education in the state of 
Wisconsin.  Each event will feature two speakers, one representing WI Section MAA and the other 
representing WMC, speaking on a similar topic or theme.   

The WI Section MAA speaker will focus on sharing their work related to an area of mathematics they are 
currently focused on or conducting research on themselves, or with undergraduate students.  The WMC 
speaker will share their current focus or research related to a topic in their mathematics classroom or in 
mathematics education.  The idea is bringing together speakers and audiences from both organizations 
to better learn from each other.     

Scan the QR code to sign up or go to:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7Y2GDSV .  By doing so, 
you’ll receive information about the events and the zoom link.  For more information ontact Erick 
Hofacker at:  Erick.B.Hofacker@uwrf.edu  
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September 25th, 2024 

Theme:  Developing & working 
with student teams for Math 
Modeling Contests 

October 23rd, 2024 

Theme:  Calculus & Analysis, in 
and out of the classroom 

January 22nd, 2025 

Theme:  Probability & Actuary, in 
and out of the classroom 

 

February 19th, 2025 

Theme:  Support for diverse 
learners of mathematics 
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